PHONE 222

W. E. WILLIAMS,

General Manager

WaGRM

**The Voice of North Mississippi'’

GRENADA, MISS.,
Octe 9, 1938

J. We Brauner

17 E. Spring Street
Williamsville, New York
lr. Brauner:

Referring to your letter of Oct. 2nd, the
staff of W G R M wishes to thank you for your
good reports concerning our test program as heard
on that date.

. The program, as you have it outlined, con-
forms with our log and we are pleased to verify
your report.

Hoping you will continne to listen in and

send us further reports on the reception of our

Yours truly, . ,.
R
T, J. Jeffries
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